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Will hold a public hearing for a Notice of Intent for Kenneth G. Steadman, 67R Village St, 

Marblehead MA. Purpose of hearing is to discuss proposed construction of single family house and 

associated driveway, utilities, grading and landscaping at 6-8 Dell St within an area subject to the 

Wetlands Protection Act MGL c131§40 and Salem Wetlands Protection & Conservation Ordinance. 

Hearing will be Thurs, 5/10/18 at 6:30pm in City Hall Annex, 1st floor public hearing room, 98 

Washington St. 
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